
Deadline Approaching Soon – Municipal Status Change Survey 
#1 Due before 11:59 p.m., Wednesday, November 27th, 2024 

Just a friendly reminder to please complete the survey “Summer Village of Silver 
Sands Municipal Status Change – Survey #1” before 11:59 p.m., Wednesday, 
November 27th, 2024. Council is eager to receive public comments through this 
survey at their November 29th, 2024 regular meeting, and your participation in the 
survey is an important part of this engagement.  

The survey can be completed online at Status Change or paper copies can be 
arranged through the municipal office.  

On a related note, thank you to the many respondents who have submitted their 
surveys already, and to the attendees of the Open House on November 20th, 2024. 
The comments and feedback received to-date demonstrate the community’s 
adeptness on this issue – the pros, the cons, and the unknowns.  

Arising from the Open House, Administration has prepared a supplementary Q and A 
document, to address comments received to date. These comments are offered to 
assist respondents in answering the survey questions and adding context to the larger 
discussion on this matter within the community.  

Of course, if you have questions about the survey, or general enquiries on the concept 
of municipal status change, please contact the office for more information at 587-
873-5765 or via email at mailto:administration@wildwillowenterprises.com. 
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